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Inclusive Insight Feedback 
Good Morning, 

Below is a quick reminder to complete the feedback form for the Inclusive Insight 
series, as featured in the most recent MIHP Bi-Weekly Update. The due date is 
January 24, 2025. 

The survey will take 2 minutes and your input will be invaluable in helping us 
improve the series for 2025. We truly appreciate and look forward to hearing your 
thoughts. 

Inclusive Insight, a new MDHHS MIHP initiative, was launched in March 2024 by 
Youth Policy Lab Fellow Dipita Das. The purpose of Inclusive Insight is to explore 
various topics affecting different demographic groups within the MIHP 
community. The goal is to provide insight into the diverse backgrounds of the 
families served by MIHP, fostering dialogue and building relationships. We are 
surveying to gather your thoughts on this initiative and identify necessary changes 
to continue it into 2025. 

This survey will only take two minutes to complete and will help improve the 
Inclusive Insight series for 2025. We value and look forward to your feedback and 
insights. 

Survey Link: https://umich.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3eozmnLUg3o2qcm 

Thank you, 

MDHHS Maternal Infant Health Program 

   

Our communication for the Maternal Infant Health Program has been streamlined to a 
single email address and phone number. Please forward all email to 
MIHP@michigan.gov.  For further assistance, contact the state office @ 1-833-MI4-MIHP 
(1-833-644-6447). Thank you. 
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